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Rules updates: 

There have been minor rules updates to a few specific sections of PSSA Rules. Please 
review the PSSA Rules to see the changes. Please check for any changes that may 
affect your car. Below is a brief description of updates. In previous years red text has 
been used to indicate changes. This may have caused some confusion so changes in 
the Rules are not shown in red text. 

 

• Listed cars that are eligible in SCCA as P1 cars are listed as PSSA PS1 cars. 
• Listed cars that were previously eligible in SCCA as P2 cars are listed as PSSA 

PS2 cars. 
• Pre P2 Conversion Sports 2000 cars have been added to PSSA PS3. 
• A fourth class, PS4 has been added. Rush SR are listed in PSSA PS4, and other 

cars may be added to this class. 
• Cars that do not have headlights, or other forward facing lights must add a 

forward facing light. 
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